Agenda

Williamstown City Council

03/07/17 7:30 PM

City Council Chambers

Type of meeting:

Regular Meeting

Attendees:

Mayor and City Council Members, City Attorney, and City Clerk

Agenda topics

1. Call Meeting to Order

2. Pledge of Allegiance

3. Call Roll

4. Minutes of Previous Meeting

5. Pay Bills

6. Award Lawn Maintenance Contract

7.Appoint David George and Jared Bedekovich to Tree

Committee

Other Items Which May Be Discussed:

1. Administrative Issues

2. Community Swimming Pool

3. Park Committee

4. Planning Commission

5. Board of Zoning Appeals

6. Tree Committee

7. Water Dept.

8. Sanitary / Storm Water Board

9. Sidewalk Plan

^{**}Please state your name and address when addressing City Council

WILLIAMSTOWN CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING MARCH 7, 2017

The Williamstown City Council met in regular session on Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at 7:30pm. Those in attendance were Mayor Jean Ford, Councilpersons Marty Seufer, Jim Stage, Barbara Lewis, and Ron Erb, and City Clerk/Treasurer Susan Knopp. City Attorney Blaine Myers was absent.

Mayor Ford called the meeting to order and Sgt. Jerry Ruble led Council in the Pledge of Allegiance.

On a motion by Stage and second by Lewis to approve and dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous meeting, all voted yes.

On a motion by Erb and second by Lewis to approve the current bills for payment, all voted yes.

On a motion by Seufer and second by Lewis to accept the low bid of \$846 per one complete mowing from Lawncrafters, Mineral Well, WV, for lawn maintenance in the City of Williamstown, all voted yes.

On a motion by Lewis and second by Seufer to appoint David George and Jared Bedekovich to the Tree Committee, all voted yes.

Councilwoman Lewis said the City swimming pool is scheduled to open on Memorial Day, May 29th, this year.

Councilman Seufer stated there would be a Park Committee meeting before the next Council meeting on March 21st and 6:30pm.

Councilman Stage stated the Planning Commission voted to allow placement of a storage building and second camper on the property owned by Ted Patterson, 115 E. 2nd Street as a conditional use. Any future use would need to comply with Industrial Zone regulations.

Councilwoman Lewis said the Tree Committee would meet sometime next month.

Councilwoman Lewis said the Sidewalk Project is still underway. They are working on W. 5^{th} Street and will go all the way to Henderson Ave.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:36pm.